
 

 

 
 

 
Does your child have a disability or special 

educational needs? 
 

 
What was it like choosing a school for them? 

 
A Macquarie University PhD researcher is seeking the perspectives of parents from New 
South Wales who have or are in the process of looking for a school for their child with special 
needs. 
 
This research has received ethical clearance from the Macquarie University Human Research 
Ethics Review Committee. 
 
Participants who complete the online survey will go in the draw for one of six $50 Gift Cards 
and can also elect to participate in an in-depth interview. 
 
The survey should take 20-30 minutes to complete and your responses will help inform the 
development of support services for parents of children with a disability in New South Wales. 
 
Any information or personal details that you provide will be kept confidential and you will not 
be identified personally in any way. 
 
If you would like to participate in the research, please use the URL below to register your 
consent and access the online survey. 

 

https://macquariehs.qualtrics.com/SE/?SID=SV_bfP8UOZGB0Nj5ha 
 

Participation in this research is entirely voluntary; you are not obliged to participate. 
 
A summary of the results of the data can be made available to you on request by mail or 
email to Rosemary Dunn via the contact details below. 
 
Thank you for your time and we welcome your participation in this research. 
 

Contacts:   
Ms Rosemary Dunn   
Phone: 0438 253 394  
Email: rosemary.dunn@mq.edu.au 

Dr Linda Graham (PhD Supervisor) 
Phone: 02 9850 9874 
Email: linda.graham@mq.edu.au 

 
The ethical aspects of this study have been approved by the Macquarie University Human Research 
Ethics Committee.  If you have any complaints or reservations about any ethical aspect of your 
participation in this research, you may contact the Committee through the Director, Research 
Ethics (telephone (02) 9850 7854; email ethics@mq.edu.au).  Any complaint you make will be 
treated in confidence and investigated, and you will be informed of the outcome. 
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